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Headlines 
 

 

• The Parish Council are delighted that work has now started on the first phase of a 
footpath alongside Tor Hill to make pedestrian access to the village much safer.  Many 
thanks to officers at Wiltshire Council for their work over a number of years in making 
this happen, and also to Councillor Howard Greenman for his continued interest and 
support.  

 

 

• We are also pleased that a new community shelter is in the process of being installed at 
our recreation field.  This has been made possible by grants from the Community 
Landfill Trust, the Area Board and GreenSquare, so many thanks to these 
organisations.  The shelter will provide a much needed facility and meeting point in the 
this area of the village for all sections of the community. 

 

 

• Play equipment at the recreation field has also been repaired and updated.  Thanks for 
grants which made this possible to the bonfire night group and Fields in Trust. 

 

 

• The Parish Council are unfortunately not at full complement following the recent 
elections, and so are currently seeking new Councillors, and also a new Clerk as the 
current Clerk is changing careers – for information on either of these please contact the 
clerk on ksmparishclerk@googlemail.com 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

• Our application for The Pond in Stubbs Lane to be registered as a village green 
is progressing and Wiltshire Council’s Rights of Way & Countryside Team has 
now posted a public notice of the application. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….............. 

• KSMPC is working with Wiltshire Council to hold Fun in the Sun, a free rural 
sports outreach programme, during the summer holidays.  This will be the first 
time that it has been held in KSM. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

• Next meeting; July 25th 2013 
 
 

 
 


